
From: Rachael Die <Rachael.Die@ridemetro.org>  
Sent: Monday, July 27, 2020 1:47 PM 
To: Fang, Muxian - PD <Muxian.Fang@houstontx.gov> 
Cc: yuhayna.mccoy@ridemetro.org; Priya Zachariah <Priya.Zachariah@ridemetro.org>; Ujari Mohite 
<Ujari.Mohite@ridemetro.org>; edmund.petry <edmund.petry@ridemetro.org>; Clint Harbert 
<Clint.Harbert@ridemetro.org> 
Subject: Re: Updated TOD Map 
 

[Message Came from Outside the City of Houston Mail System] 

Good afternoon Muxian- 
 
METRO Planning, Engineering and Construction (PEC) would like to thank the City of Houston (COH) for 
asking us to be a partner in shaping the TOD ordinance.  METRO PEC has reviewed the recent changes 
in the proposed ordinance that were received from the COH last week.  We are very appreciative of the 
COH's responsiveness to METRO's feedback.  METRO PEC is supportive of the final ordinance going 
before City Council on August 5th.  Once the ordinance is adopted by City Council, METRO looks forward 
to the continued partnership and coordination with the COH in its implementation.  We are pleased to be 
able to encourage transit supportive development in our region. 
 

Thank you, 

Rachael Die, AICP 

System and Capital Planning 

Phone: 713.652.8049 

METRO| Metropolitan Transit Authority of Harris County 

1900 Main, Houston, TX 77002 
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